
BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Meeting held – 1st March  2010
Present:
Councillor Zanger (Chair)


Councillors Adams and Watts
Also Present
James Chadwick (Legal Services)


Richard Thomas (Environmental Health Officer)


Rachel Paling (Committee Administrator) 

*09.LC.17
APOLOGIES

Cllr Mary Malin had given her apologies.  Cllr Keli Watts substituted for Cllr Malin.

*09.LC.18
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST



None.

*09.LC.19
POLICE NOTICE OF OBJECTION AGAINST TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE - SULTANS KEBAB, 38 MONTAGU STREET, KETTERING (A1) 

Mr Kamal Paul acted as a translator for the applicant.

A report was submitted to seek the Committee’s decision on a Temporary Event Notice where the Police have given an objection notice.

PC Andy Glover addressed the meeting and outlined the reasons for objection which included evidence of trading out of hours and incidents that had occurred on and off the premises that resulted in the police attending.
After discussion, the applicant verbally confirmed to the committee that he wished to withdraw the Temporary Event Notice upon hearing the Police objection and upon learning that the Police would not consent to a modification of the notice at this hearing.
(The committee exercised its delegated powers to act in the matters marked*)

(The meeting started at 5.45pm and ended at 6.20pm)

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair
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01.03.10


